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Newsletter March/April 2021 
 
Diary:   
  March 30th  Last meeting at Baptist Church Townsend. 
  April 6th  MPQ's return to Maclean Uniting Church (home) 
     Visitor Bronwyn from Kairos Prison Program to see what we have done 
     so far. 
  May/June  Table Runner Challenge due (see details below) 
  July   Exhibition of Table Runner Challenge at LCACA 
   
Birthdays:  APRIL.  Narelle Green, Dianne Lyons, Mary Williams 
 
President’s message:     Due to our latest weather event our President has been unable to 
     contribute this month. But keep and eye out in future publications. 
 
New Committee Elected:  At our Annual General Meeting on 16th March our new committee was 
     Elected as follows: 
 
     President:   Claudette Hough 
     Vice President:  Marlene Sheehan 
     Asst. Vice President: Val Wright 
     Treasurer:   Position Vacant 
     Assistant Treasurer: Sharon Davis 
     Secretary:   Robyne Plater 
     Asst. Secretary:  Sue Carl 
Appointments:   
     Auditor:   Bob Turns 
     Publicity Officer:  Sue Carl 
     Librarian:   Marlene Sheehan 
     Workshops Officer  Mary Williams 
     Catering Officer:  Marlene/ Sharon 
     Newsletter Editor:  Sue Carl 
     Blog Editor:   Linda Hollis 
     Social Officer:  Marie Young 
     Archives Officer:  Marlene Sheehan 
     Delegate to LCACA:  Claudette Hough/ Val Wright 
   
Welcome to our new committee, and Good Luck, the challenges for 2021 will be many with Covid19 still 
directing our daily lives. As our Treasurer position is still not filled you might consider taking on this 
important roll. On the job training is provided. 
 
Table Runner Challenge:  
 

 The Challenge is to complete a Table Runner, using a block which we have never used 
before, it must include some mauve or purple fabric (which was Helen’s favourite colour) and will 
be completed by Helen’s birthday, 17th July. Good luck everyone. We are looking forward to 
seeing the results….” ) 
 



 
 
 
 
 
2021 Christmas Challenge:   

 

 
2021 CHRISTMAS CHALLENGE 

Your Christmas Challenge for 2021 will be to create a useful article which includes both 

spotted and striped fabric. 

The scope is endless. Just let your imagination run riot. 

Remember: your article must be useful. 

Fay and Penne 

 
 

 
 
Word for the month: 
 
      Pro-crafti-nate 
  Working on a craft project when you should be doing Laundry or dishes or housework 
 
What I learnt this month: 
 
  "I rescue fabric trapped in the fabric store. I'm not a Hoarder I am a Hero" 
 
 
 
 
      

Happy Creating……………..Sue 

 

 
          
 
                 


